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October 20, 2012 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I offer my best wishes on the occasion of the 2012 Annual Celebration 
Party of the Henan Association of Northern California.   
 
On behalf of the City of San José, I would like to commend the Henan Association of Northern 
California for providing a platform to build and strengthen fellowship among professionals from the 
Henan Province who live and work in the Bay Area.  I am very impressed with your dedication, 
positive impact on the community, and your efforts to create business opportunities and cultural 
understanding for all of your members and the general public.  
 
On this special occasion, it is my honor to personally thank you for your unyielding commitment to 
our community.  Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful event and much continued success. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
KANSEN CHU 

Councilmember 
City of San José  
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COUNCILMEMBER 


